
 
May 8, 2025 

TO:   TWU-IAM Association Membership 

RE:  PHX and TUL Engine Work Update 

 

On Wednesday, May 7th, 2025, American Airlines notified The Association of their intention 
to send some engine work being performed in PHX and TUL out to a vendor due to the tariffs 
being implemented by the current administration in Washington, DC. 

The Company assured the Association that there will be no impact to our workforce.  

We are engaged in conversation with the Company to get more details. As updates become 
available, we will provide them to the membership. 

Please remember that your work is protected under the language provided in Article 6 – 
Recognition and Scope, in your Joint Collective Bargaining Agreement (JCBA). The 
Association will continue to hold the Company accountable to abide by this language.   

Fraternally, 

  
International Representative 
Transport Workers Union 

President/Directing General Chair 
IAM Union District 142 

 


